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20 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

This term in Badgers the history focus will be “How have toys changed?” We’d like to invite you to a 

‘retro toys’ morning on Friday 1st of March, straight after celebration assembly. So dig out your 

Tamagotchi and your Rubik’s cube. Fetch your old lego sets down from the loft, put some batteries in 

your Gameboy, and come and have a play. Parents, grandparents and toys from all eras are most 

welcome. 

Please sign up on Parentpay by Monday 26th February if you are going to attend. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Vaughan  

History lead 

P.S. I’ll be bringing some ancient lego and an Atari (if I can convince Mr Vaughan to part with it for the 

morning) 
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